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(270) 831-5000 Fax: (270) 831-5009
www.henderson.kyschools.us

To: Lisa Baird, Kirk Haynes, Wesley Smith, Michael Waller and Tracey Williams

From: Marganna Stanley

Date: December 16, 2019

Re: Transportation Request

| am requesting the Board'’s retroactive approval of the attached transportation request. Due
to the weather causing limited parking for a Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding event,

transportation was requested for November 23 and 24, 2019 to transport patrons from the
Henderson Community College to Blue Moon Stables. Thank you for your consideration.

The mission of Henderson County Schools s to provide extraordinary educational opportunities for every student.

Equal Educational and Employment Institution



Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the SuEerintendent

From: Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding <horsesheal 1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 10:40 AM

To: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
Subject: Bus Use Request

WARNING: This email originated from outside of Henderson County Schools. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. - HCS Technology Support

Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding Inc.
PO Box 7088
Henderson, KY 42419

Dear Robin,

Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding Inc. is hosting Christmas on the Farm, November 23 and
24th, 2019. Due to the weather, and flooding in nearby farm fields, parking is going to be
limited and or unavailable for the patrons. We have permission for patrons to park at the
Preston Fine Arts Center and we hope to bus them to the event at Blue Moon Stables located
at 8124 State Route 268 in Corydon.

Christmas on the Farm is a benefit for Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding. The mission of Healing
Reins is to help individuals with special needs reach their full potential through the interaction with
horses. We serve those with autism, Down syndrome, ADHD, cerebral palsy, anxiety, vision
impairments and cognitive processing delay. We also have a veterans program to help those
suffering from post dramatic stress disorder

We are writing to request the use of a school bus for the event. The bus would be used to
transport patrons from the Henderson Community College to the location site. We would
need the bus from approximately 10 am - 5 pm on November 23 and 24th, 2019.

Thank you again, and we look forward to working with you on this event.
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Healing Reins Therapeutic Riding
"Healing Happens Here!"

PO Box 2720

Henderson KY 42419
www.healingreinsK'Y.org




